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      April 27, 2021 

 

 

 

Ms. Fiona E. Cormack, Director of Regulatory Review 

PA Independent Regulatory Review Commission 

333 Market Street, 14th Floor 

Harrisburg, PA  17101 

fcormack@irrc.state.pa.us 

 

RE:  Withdrawal of Proposed Regulation: Mental Health Parity Analysis Documentation    

#11-258 

 

Dear Ms. Cormack: 

 

The Pennsylvania Insurance Department (Department) hereby withdraws the above-referenced 

regulation on April 27, 2021 from consideration. 

 

This notice is provided to the Senate Banking and Insurance Committee, the House Insurance 

Committee, the Independent Regulatory Review Commission, and the individuals and 

organizations that had submitted comments to the proposed regulation that was published at 50 

Pa. B. 798 (February 8, 2021). 

 

In light of the passage of Act 92 of 2020 (P.L. 769, No. 92)(codified at 40 P.S. § 908-14a – 908-

14b), the Department does not anticipate resubmitting the regulation as proposed. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

      /s/ Richard L. Hendrickson 

      Richard L. Hendrickson 

Department Counsel 
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